Read This!

Monthly news from the Executive Board

August 2013

This informal newsletter will be published and distributed to the OACP members on a monthly basis

to help keep them informed of the important activities of the committees and board.

Retirements:

Chief Marc Adams, Keizer

Chief Ed Boyd, Albany

Chief Bob Burford, Sweet Home
Chief Mike Conrad, Oregon City
Chief Steve Scibelli, North Bend

Newly Appointed Chiefs:

Chief Carolyn McDermed, University of Oregon PD
Chief Jim Band, Oregon City

Chief Jeff Lynn, Sweet Home PD

Chief Mitch Hicks, Columbia River Inter Tribal PD
Chief James Rhodes, Wilsonville PD

Chief Mario Lattanzio, Albany PD

The President:

The OACP presented a check for
$8500 to support the Special Olympics
Torch Run, $1000 to support “Lines for
Life” and $1000 to support the Police
Officer Memorial Wall.

We are all saddened by the loss of
Reedsport Chief Mark Fandrey and
Yambhill Chief Gordon Rise.
Appointed a committee to create a
curriculum for a new “Role of a Police
Chief” training program.

OACP Update:

The 2013 Legislative Session concluded on July 8®. A
comprehensive legislative report is available at
http://www.policechief.org/index.php?c=State%20Legisla

tion

Sign up for OACP Committees by completing the survey
at: http://www.surveymonkey.com/s/BNMIGLY

Like our OACP Facebook page by visiting:
www.facebook.com/OregonPoliceChiefs
www.policechief.org website and database management

system undergoing a complete upgrade. Completion
expected by the end of September.

Upcoming Events

OACP Sponsored Labor Symposium
on August 23" at Salem Conference
Center.

OACP/OSSA Fall Training
Conference at DPSST on September
40 & 5,

IACP Conference Scholarship:

Congratulations to Chief Kevin Martinez from the
Carlton Police Department. He applied and was selected
to receive a scholarship to attend the upcoming IACP
Conference in Philadelphia later this year. Each year,
the scholarship committee hopes to award an IACP
Scholarship to a deserving OACP member.

“Role of a Police Chief Curriculum”:

Committee Notes:

Chief Geoff Spalding (Beaverton) and
Deputy Chief Brad Johnston (Astoria)
will co-chair a committee to develop

a curriculum for a “Role of the Police
Chief” training program.

President Noble is in the process of appointing Co-chairs
for all OACP Committees. Please send an e-mail to Chief

Noble at ron.noble@ci.mcminnville.or.us if you are

interested as serving as Chair of a specific committee.

For the good of the order:

Oregon Association of Chiefs of Police
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